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Rome, 16th May 2024 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
I would like to express my utmost solidarity with you for the struggle you are conducting to 
obtain an adequate wage increase for workers in our sector, and we are happy with the 
success of the strike you organised. 
 
Due to the inflation of the last three years and the growth of social inequalities, we can only 
agree on the need for adequate wage increases in our sectors in Europe to ensure more 
social justice and sustainability. 
 
That is why Fillea CGIL is at your side and I am counting on organising a meeting with you 
to share common goals. 
 
Fraternal regards 
 
Alessandro Genovesi - General Secretary 
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